
Ewhurst Parish Council with Ellens Green Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group Meeting 

minutes 

26th June, 2017 

Present: STEERING GROUP: Henning von Spreckelsen (Chair); Mike Turner (PC Liaison 

Member) Val Dixon Henry; Tim Hurley, Phil Gardner and Paddy Geoghegan 

 

1. There were no apologies for absence. 

2. No declarations of interest – 3 completed ROIs received. 

3. The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed. 

4. Traffic proposals: Tim Hurley explained the results of the Traffic Assessment and the congestion map 

report that had been circulated. Any traffic calming measures and policies that we might aspire to would 

have to be site related. Section 106 funds could be used for identified and causal traffic calming measures. 

It was likely that the yellow lines proposed by SCC earlier in the year would be visited on the Village 

sometime in September. 

Tim to speak to Tom Fawcett about getting a ‘digestible’ summary report for the VAS speeds/volumes 

data, such that it might be mapped as well. 

5. AECOM and Sustainability update. Ian Davis explained how he intended to use a “Ewhurst Extract” 

from the original Waverley document. This should be as bullet-proof as it was possible to be and would 

save much time as well as more cost efficient for the consultants -allowing them to do more original work. 

He was in touch with the authors of the original and expected a quotation in the near future. 

6. Update on Consultants. HvS confirmed that Robert Shrimplin of Shrimplin Brown had now started work 

as a result of the Parish Council having received the grant monies and confirmed their appointment. 

7. Phil Gardner presented his mapping exercise where he had produced overlays on the Parish Map that 

showed the many areas of the village that could be ruled out as being suitable for development using 13 

different criteria. It was agreed that this presentation should be checked as a matter of urgency with both 

Waverley and the Consultants so it could form part of a Public Presentation in September. It was further 

agreed that the map should be extended to include the whole of the Parish, rather than just that part 

adjacent to the settlement boundary. 

8. Proposed Dates for Public Presentation: Wednesday evening, 6th September and Saturday Morning 9th 

September – to be preceded by a Steering Group Meeting on the 4th. A further option in case of slippage 

would be the evening of Wednesday 20th September and the Saturday morning 23rd September with the 

preceding SG meeting on the 19th September. 

9. Any other business. No other business was forthcoming. 

 


